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The	GDAMS	Selfie	Campaign	has	started!	

GCOMS	2018	Statement	in	several	languages	

We	have	launched	a	new	infographics	on	the	
need	 to	 take	 action	 to	 reduce	 global	
investment	 on	 warfare	 and	 to	 engage	 for	
#2030	 Agenda	 for	 Sustainable	 Development.	
Download	it	from:	
http://demilitarize.org/new-infographics-
global-military-spending/		

The	GCOMS	2018	Statement	is	now	available	in	English,	French	and	Spanish	on	our	
website:	http://demilitarize.org/gcoms-2018-statement/		
	

GDAMS	Material:	a	new	Infographics	is	available	

	
If	you	are	planning	any	action	on	military	spending,	don’t	
hesitate	 to	 send	 us	 your	 planned	 actions	 to	 our	 e-mail	
address:	 coordination.gcoms@ipb.org,	 the	 team	 will	 be	
happy	to	share	your	plans	on	the	GCOMS	website.	

A	selfie	campaign	 is	being	organized	during	 	GDAMS	
under	 the	 theme	“Move	 the	money	 to…”	This	 selfie	
campaign	is	aimed	at	creating	public	awareness	about	
what	 the	 money	 currently	 invested	 in	 the	 military	
sector	could	be	used	for,	instead.	Read	more:	
	http://demilitarize.org/gdams-selfie-campaign-2018/		


